April 21, 2021
Re: Support for SB 240

Dear Senate Committee on Education,

| am writing in support of SB 240. This bill creates an opportunity for families to choose the educational option that is best for their
child and their family. Please allow families to support their children’s education by endorsing SB 240.

Sincerely,
Wendy Bennion
Portland, OR



